
 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

Ladybird class—  Ronnie 

Dragonfly class— Bobby, 
Evie & Luca  

Butterfly class— Benny,   
Henry & Reuben 

Firefly class—  Elora, Riley & 
Amelia  

Cricket class— Grace, Freya 
& Sean  

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden phone 
call last week went to Kitty. 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

Ladybird Class  

Ladybird class have been learning all about Diwali this week.  They have 
produced some fabulous artwork inspired by their learning.  

Parents Evening  

Thank you to all 

parents and carers 

who joined us for 

parents evening and  

to those who gave us 

great feedback!     

 

Art Exhibition 

 Y5 visited Sidcot school where they took a tour 

of the art exhibition and were able to see their 

art work on display. They then took part in some 

art workshops and were awarded with 

certificates.  

Any photo orders need 

to be placed by Sunday 

19th November to   

benefit from the       

discount they offer.  

Kindness 

This weeks assembly with Caz was 

on how one       

persons act of 

kindness to       

another makes 

kindness grow 

 

Congratulations to our Firefly Class who 

topped the charts this week with 96.4% 

attendance!  

 

 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can 

be found on our Facebook page 

Dates to remember:  

20th Nov– football       
tournament (you will have 
been informed via email if 
your child is taking part).   

KS2 Parents  

If you haven’t yet completed the 

survey that was sent out last week 

regarding swimming, please can 

you do so as soon as possible.  

Children in Need  

We had some great Pudsey outfits today! Thank 

you for supporting Children in Need this year.  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12245
https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

